
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

“Independence Day celebrations” 
 

The Embassy of India in Lima will be celebrating the 66th Anniversary of the 
Independence of India on Thursday 15th August 2013. 

 
A flag-hoisting ceremony will be held at the Embassy premises, Av. Salaverry 

3006, San Isidro at 0930 hours.   
 

          All Indian citizens, people of Indian origin, and friends of India are cordially 
invited to attend the function. 
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